
Hazelwood Announcements for Monday, May 22nd, 2023

● IMPORTANT DATES:
○ AWARDS Days:

■ 8th grade: May 31st at 9:30am
■ 7th grade: May 31st at 1:00pm
■ 6th grade: May 30th at 9:30am
■ 5th grade: May 30th at 1:00pm

○ Last Day of School: May 31st
○ No School: Monday, May 29th in observance of Memorial Day

● The Lost and Found will be cleaned out every Friday starting this week until Summer
Break. Students, please make sure you check before you leave for the weekend!

● Tuesday May, 23 will be the Last day for tutoring this year.

● Here is this week's PAWS video!

● ALL LIBRARY BOOKS MUST BE TURNED IN BY TUESDAY, MAY 23RD

● Spirit Week:

Monday May 22nd - Adam Sandler Day

Tuesday May 23rd - Dynamic Duo Day

Wednesday May 24th - “On Wednesday We Wear Pink” Pink out!

Thursday May 25th - Bikers VS. Surfers Day

Friday May 26th - BBQ Dad or Soccer Mom Day

● Any student wanting to play sports next year must turn in any physicals by uploading
them to Final Forms. Directions on how to do this will be outside the office to pick up and
in our flier section below.

● Below is the 2023 Summer School sign-up form for 8th grade only. Please
click the link to register.
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdWEW1iYZUpy_roQy1K8Tt5RKM_Yim_xjy
aDh_o5prlcSivQQ/viewform

https://www.loom.com/share/55b84a1dea6e40a4ab12987cf2897ba8
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdWEW1iYZUpy_roQy1K8Tt5RKM_Yim_xjyaDh_o5prlcSivQQ/viewform
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdWEW1iYZUpy_roQy1K8Tt5RKM_Yim_xjyaDh_o5prlcSivQQ/viewform


● If you would like a yearbook, a limited number will be for sale. The cost is $35. They will
be sold on a first come first serve basis. You can bring your money to Mr. Hess in 158,
across from the band room.

● The New Albany High School Student Health Center has a designated full day to sports

physicals at the end of the school year.

FRIDAY, JUNE 2ND 7AM TO 3PM

Students and parents, flier information is in our flier section and hard copies are on the

ledge outside the office.

● ***TO EIGHTH GRADE PARENTS ONLY***

We are almost to the home stretch since we are close to the end of the 3rd quarter and
soon your kiddos will be in HIGH SCHOOL! So exciting! We are planning a fun 8th
Grade Party on Tuesday, May 30 for the kids and are in need of donations to help pay
for the fun! We have reserved a double bounce house slide, a large bounce house
obstacle course, a large photo booth, and a Kona Ice Truck. If you would like to help out
by donating, here is the link to do so:

Donate Now!
We also have a tradition of ordering 8th grade t-shirts for the kids who would like to
purchase one. Here is the link to the store for you to order your child's shirt. They
should be delivered to the school by the second week of May so they can wear them the
last couple weeks of school. If you have financial hardship and are unable to purchase a
shirt for your child but they would like to have one, please let Mrs. Kiesler know by
Thursday, April 6: akiesler@nafcs.org All orders must be placed by Sunday, April 9.
Class of 2027 Shirt Order

● New Albany High School offers summer school for incoming 9th graders. Please see
the Google Form that has also been shared with students. A description of why a
student may choose to take a summer school class is included in the Google Form.

○ Incoming 9th Grade Summer School Google Form

● Students MUST be accompanied by an adult at ALL NAFCS games. This includes
Hazelwood, Scribner, and New Albany High School games. Students will not be
allowed to enter these games without an adult. Adults MUST stay at these games with
their students.

● Sports Event
○ None

● After school tutoring is Tuesday & Thursday every week from 3:45-5:15 in the Library!
Please see our flyers for information and the link to register.

https://donorbox.org/hazelwood-8th-grade-party-2
https://hazelwoodclass27.itemorder.com/shop/sale/
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScrT66KwMvYrJB984zjAAij9uCqwF8FHN2BjuhPakMIpBa4RQ/viewform?usp=sf_link


● Parents: Please remember that students who need oral medications and topical

medications at school need to have a medication administration form. This

includes any medication they need at school as well as over the counter

medicines.

● High school is right around the corner! As a middle schooler, college might seem a long
way off, but there are still things you can do to prepare for this important time in your life
right now. You can enroll as a 21st Century Scholar from the time you enter 7th grade to
June 30th of your 8th grade year, and if you keep your grades up and meet a few
eligibility requirements, you may be eligible to earn up to a full tuition scholarship to an
Indiana College or University.

○ Get started at ScholarTrack.IN.gov. You will need to provide your name and an
email address to create a ScholarTrack account. Click on “My Account” to submit
an application.

○ After you enroll, be sure to create a student ScholarTrack account. Your
ScholarTrack account is how you’ll complete your required Scholar Success
Program activities each year in high school and in college.

○ Please reach out to your Middle School Counselor for more information

● Students and Parents please see our flyers at the bottom of our announcements for
special events and resources. Students, some flyers may be placed on the ledge
outside the office!

● Students, if a physical form was sent back home to be signed for any missing pages,
that must be turned back in for the physical to be complete.

Job Postings
Please visit the corporation website(www.nafcs.k12.in.us) if you are interested in any of the
available positions below:

1. Social Studies Teacher
2. 8th grade Math
3. Spanish
4. 2 MoMd Aides
5. 1 Instructional Aide
6. 3 Building Substitutes
7. Receptionist

Transportation

http://scholartrack.in.gov/
https://scholartrack.che.in.gov/
http://www.nafcs.k12.in.us


If you have any questions regarding your students' bus information please email transportation at
transportation@nafcs.org

Hazelwood PTO's Mission Statement:
The Hazelwood Middle School Parent Teacher Organization (PTO) is a nonprofit
organization whose purpose is to promote, encourage, and build community; to support
the families of our students, teachers, administration, and within the HMS community.

The focus of the HMS PTO is to strengthen and enhance the educational and social
environment of Hazelwood Middle School by providing opportunities for parents,
teachers, and students to learn, socialize, communicate, and grow together.

The PTO also raises funds for supplemental educational materials and experiences,
supports school and family social interaction and school events with a goal of
deepening the community spirit and enriching our children’s educational, social, and
developmental experiences. Some ways you can help are:

○ 2022-2023 Get in the GAME! For our calendar click HERE
○ Join Membership donation of $10 click HERE
○ Kroger Plus Card Earn money for Hazelwood PTO. Sign up online HERE

Choose Hazelwood PTO.
○ Hazelwood Spirit Wear Purchase Hazelwood Spirit Wear HERE by 8/21
○ Amazon Smile Choose Hazelwood PTO click HERE
○ Stock the Book Vending Machine click HERE
○ Donations Send in items needed for Staff Appreciation events a few times

a year.
○ Information Sign up to receive PTO news at Remind 101. Text

@PUPSPTO to 81010.
○ Visit us on FACEBOOK!

mailto:transportation@nafcs.org
https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1rU3mjdqaOaRGU34GnAQ-hzmuEqQI4UpxLq1yXjkyr2s/edit?usp=sharing
https://donorbox.org/hazelwood-pto-membership-donations-2022-2023-1
https://www.kroger.com/account/enrollCommunityRewardsNow/
https://hazelwoodmiddle.itemorder.com/shop/home/
https://smile.amazon.com/ch/46-1267143
https://www.amazon.com/hz/wishlist/ls/GSMLYTGSTBHL?ref_=wl_share
https://www.facebook.com/HMSBullpupsPTO


○ Time Volunteer to serve on a committee, attend PTO meetings or
chaperone school events.

President, Allyson Kiesler akiesler@nafcs.org

Vice President, Stephanie Burres stephanie.burres@live.com

Treasurer, Jessica Waters jwaters@nafcs.org

Secretary, Kristi Klimesh kristi.klimesh@gmail.com





























Sheriff Steve Bush would like to invite 7th and 8th grade Floyd County students to attend the
43rd Annual Indiana Sheriffs’ Association Youth Leadership Camp. This overnight camp

experience will start on Jul 5, 2023 with a graduation ceremony on Jul 7, 2023. It is being held
on the beautiful grounds of the Waycross Episcopal Camp in Morgantown, Indiana.

The Indiana’s Sheriffs’ Association Youth Leadership Camp is a program provided by the
Indiana Sheriffs’ Association for boys and girls who are currently in the 7th and 8th grade and
are interested in learning more about possible careers in law enforcement. Campers will receive

training in, and be exposed to, exciting things such as Crime Scene Investigation, Cell
Extractions, SWAT, K-9, Air Evacuation, Simunition Pistol Training and more.

Any 7th or 8th grader interested in attending the camp, or just looking for more information,
should contact Lieutenant George Shultz with the Floyd County Sheriff’s Office.

Gshultz@fcsdin.net or 812-981-7457



http://www.fcladyhighlanders.com/

http://www.fcladyhighlanders.com/



































